
A Future FOR  
STRONG FAMILIES
Florida business taxpayers can earn dollar-for-dollar tax credits while preventing 
child abuse and strengthening Florida families. The state’s Strong Families Tax Credit 
Program makes this possible for businesses that donate to qualified nonprofits. Last 
year, One More Child cared for 250,259 children and individuals and provided 
19,580,059 meals. We did this through our Foster Care, Child Hunger, Anti-Trafficking, 
Single Moms, and Family Support programs. Additionally, 143,334 individuals were 
impacted through advocacy, trainings, awareness, and volunteering.

What is the Florida Strong Families Tax Credit?�
The Strong Families Tax Credit was established in 2021 to support eligible charitable 
organizations that provide services focused on child welfare and well-being. One More 
Child is honored to be one out of twelve organizations in the state approved as a 
designated charity. 

Taxpayers can make corporate monetary contributions to a designated charitable 
organization, including One More Child, and receive a dollar-for-dollar credit against the 
following Florida taxes:
•	 corporate income tax
•	 gas and oil production severance tax
•	 insurance premium tax

•	 use tax due under a direct pay permit 
•	 certain excise taxes

What does this mean for you? 
If your company pays one of the above taxes to the state of Florida, the company can make 
a charitable donation to support vulnerable children and struggling families through One 
More Child. Instead of sending taxes to the state, those same funds can be given to One 
More Child and your company’s tax obligation will be met.

$40 million will be available to corporations in 2025 and additional allocations of funds 
for the current year are still available NOW! Funds are allocated on a “first come, first serve” 
basis and historically, the available funds are claimed very quickly (minutes/hours vs.  
days/weeks).

Next Steps
We encourage you or your corporate CFO to see the full information from the Florida 
Department of Revenue. If you do not already have an account with the Florida Department 
of Revenue’s Multi-Use Tax Credit, you will need to create one at floridarevenue.com, 
search “Strong Families.” Once an account has been established, log in and submit your 
company’s application for approval. 

onemorechild.org/strongfamilies

This is an incredible and unique opportunity to support One More Child 
through certain corporate taxes.


